	BOLTONS monthly NEWS LETTER


October 2017
Dear Parents,
                  Firstly a great big thank you for your generosity in supporting our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon and our Harvest Sale. It was wonderful to see so many parents and grandparents at both events. We raised £161 for the Macmillan appeal and a total of £258.35 at our Harvest sale- this will be split equally between the children’s chosen charities, Chrysalis and the Sick Children’s Trust. 

                 We have had a very busy few weeks with visitors to school and classes out and about. The younger children thoroughly enjoyed their visit from Zoolab earlier this month and enjoyed learning about and handling some very unusual creatures, while Years 3 and 4 have been visiting Tullie House and Castlerigg to find out more about life in the Stone Age. 

                 Don’t forget the Halloween disco on Thursday 19th October at 4pm- this is run and paid for by the PTA and there will be prizes for the best costumes and pumpkins. Clubs will run as normal and parents can come a bit early to change children in school before the disco. This year the PTA is raising funds to help pay for the theatre trip in December and also we are starting to raise funds for an outdoor classroom- this is a big purchase, so we realise it will take some time to raise sufficient funds. The PTA is holding a cake sale after school on Friday 3rd November and the Bags to School collection will be on Thursday 9th November.
                    The library van will be here after half term so please return all library books by Wednesday 1st November.  

                    Letters about this year’s flu vaccine will be in school in the first week in November; please return these if you want your child to receive immunisation. The nurse will be in school to administer the vaccine on Wednesday 15th November.     

                  I have attached a forward list of dates at the end of this newsletter including dates next year when children will be taking part in end of year tests. As you know pupils are not permitted to take holidays during term time and it is especially important that all children are in school for end of year assessments. 
                  We return to school on Monday 30th October, after half term week. 

Best Wishes

Amanda M Pitcher

Head teacher
	Dates for Your Diary


Wednesday 1st November                                           Library Van

Wednesday 6th December                                           Infant Concert 1:30pm in school
Thursday 7th December                                              Infant Concert 7pm in school

Friday 8th December                                                   Junior Concert 7pm

Thursday 14th December                                            Christmas Party
Friday 15th December                                                 Carols in school 8:45am

14th- 18th May 2018                                                    KS2 SATs

11th June 2018                                                             Phonics Screening week Year 1                                                                  

